
Urgent Requirement of  Female Nurse  
Pakistan International School is looking for a Female School Nurse on urgent basis. 

The candidate should be registered with  

QCHP (Qatar Council for Health Care Practitioners)  

Ministry of Public Health Qatar.  

Interested candidates should drop their CVs latest by 17-10-2019  

on the following address; 

                 CWA, Embassy of Pakistan Doha, P.O Box # 334 

For details contact:- 

Admin Office, Pakistan International School, Doha Qatar. 

 44683343/33 and 44683250 

OR 

 Visit website: www.pisqdoha.com 

 

 


